
 

 

 

Important Notice 
    

FDR Drive Tunnel     
between 

80th Street and 90th Streets (Northbound) 
 

Manhattan                                                  Community Board No. 8                                                  January   2011 
 
During four nights in January, the New York City Department of Transportation Division of Bridges in-
house crews will replace motors for the ventilation system in the FDR Drive tunnel between 80th and 90th 
Streets. Work will begin on Monday night January 24th, at 11 p.m. and continue through 5 a.m. Friday, 
morning January 28th. DOT personnel will close lanes in the northbound tunnel only according to 
the following schedule: 
 

 
Monday night through Friday morning  

January 24 through January 28 
 

Hours 
 

One Lane Closure 11 p.m. to 5 a.m. (the next day) 
 

Second Lane Closure begins at 1:00 a.m. and continues to 5 a.m.  
 

 

All Lanes Reopen at 5 a.m. 
 

The Division of Bridges Director of Community Affairs Fred Herschkowitz will provide the public with 
information and respond to inquiries. Mr. Herschkowitz can be reached by telephone at (212) 839-6307 
and via e-mail at fherschkowltz@dotnyc.gov.  
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
 
You may also visit the NYCDOT website at www.nyc.gov/dot, or call the New York City Government 
Services and Information Hotline at 311. 
 

    


